












Dear	City	of	Oregon	City	Commission:	
	
This	letter	is	in	support	of	the	proposed	Economic	Improvement	District	plan.	I	am	unable	to	
attend	the	December	20	meeting	to	express	my	support	in	person.	
	
My	properties,	which	are	not	in	the	current	Economic	Improvement	District	are	part	of	the	
proposed	Zone	3.	They	include	the	Abernethy	Center	and	buildings	that	house	multiple	
commercial	tenants.	
	
The	expansion	of	the	Economic	Improvement	District	reflects	the	growing	strength	of	the	
programs	managed	by	the	Downtown	Oregon	City	Association	as	well	as	the	changing	business	
landscape	of	the	northern	end	of	downtown.	Since	the	EID	was	last	renewed,	Oregon	City	
Brewing	Company	and	Grano	Bakery	and	Market	opened.	There	are	many	big	projects	in	the	
works	(including	two	hotels	and	hundreds	of	housing	units)	adjacent	to	this	area	that	are	
benefited	from	a	strong	coordinated	revitalization	effort.	
	
The	EID	is	integral	to	the	success	of	all	of	Downtown	Oregon	City	Association’s	programs.	It	
especially	provides	support	for	Clean	Team,	Beautification,	Business	Development,	and	
Advocacy	programs	as	well	as	project	management	of	initiatives	spearheaded	by	DOCA’s	
volunteer-led	committees	which	include	a	new	North	End	Taskforce.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	of	downtown’s	renewal.	There	is	a	lot	of	work	to	do	over	
the	next	four	years.	I	encourage	you	to	vote	in	favor	of	Ordinance	18-1001.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Dan	Fowler		
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December 18, 2017 
 
City of Oregon City 
City Commissioners 
625 Center Street 
Oregon City, OR  97045 
 
Re:  Economic Improvement District – Renewal and Increase in Annual Maximum 
 
Dear City Commissioners, 
 
As Business and Property Owners on Main Street in Oregon City, we are strong advocates and supporters of the 
Downtown Oregon City Association and the Economic Improvement District (EID).  Without the EID and the 
Downtown Association efforts and their dedication in helping to revitalize our community and create a 
gathering place on Main Street, we would not be enjoying the renaissance we are experiencing today. 
 
By collectively supporting and funding the EID, individual business owners, property owners and residents 
mutually benefit from this community effort.  The DOCA mission statement says it all “As the stakeholder-
stewards of Downtown Oregon City, we work together as facilitators, coordinators, and together with partners 
as a catalyst to generate a positive downtown image, preserve historic and cultural landmarks, and stimulate 
economic vitality and investment in our downtown and in Oregon City.” 
 
In addition to our support of the EID, we also enjoy having DOCA as tenants in our building.  We have and 
continue to offer affordable office space and other resources to the Downtown Association that afford them the 
ability to redirect overhead costs towards efforts that benefit us all.  In the end, if we want to see change, we 
must forego the notion of “what’s in it for us” and adopt the philosophy of how can we better serve our 
community. 
 
You have our unanimous vote for the continuation of the EID including the increase in cap from $975.00 to 
$1,250.00 in support for a downtown Oregon City we can all take pride in! 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Erik & Barbara Orton 
Business Owners - Commstructure Consulting, LLC 
Property Owners - Half Cup Holdings, LLC (811 Railroad, 814 Main and 816 Main) 


